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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to the many parents who attended our Year 6 parents information evening last night.   

 

As explained, children in year 6 continue their learning about relationships and health including physical 
and emotional changes experienced through puberty. This is a statutory guidance and must be taught as 
part of our curriculum.   

In primary, Sex Education is not statutory and you have a right to withdraw your child from these lessons 
only. In order to teach this unit, children will watch a short, scientific video. This video is used as a 
resource and to aid SRE lessons (C4 All about us-Living and growing – age 5-11 yrs)  Boys and girls will 
watch this separately.  The video will be available for parents to on Tuesday 11th June at 3.20, in Y6.      

A copy of our Sex and Relationship Policy is available on the website.  

If you wish to withdraw your child from the SRE video, please email the office by 30th June 2023 stating 
you do not wish for your child to be part of the Sex Ed lesson: they will be given separate work to 
complete away from the class when the Sex Ed lesson is being taught.     

I am not promoting this book in any way however, I have found it useful to support learning about how 
children’s bodies, at this stage, are changing. 

     

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Mrs Hughes  

Headteacher 
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